
Dear 

You are invited to participate in a wonderful marketing and philanthropic opportunity! Nevada Hands & 

Voices, in collaboration with the Nevada Commission for Persons who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing, is 

hosting Deaf Day at the Legislature on April 10, 2023. We are hoping that you will contribute to the 

success of the event by providing an in-kind donation.  

Your gift will enable us to allow Deaf/Hard of Hearing individuals and their families to travel to Carson 

City and raise awareness of the unique needs of this community. While there, self-advocates will be able 

to learn more about the Nevada Legislative process, meet with key policy makers/Legislators, sit on the 

Assembly and Senate floor, witness testimony on key issues, and explore Legislative grounds. While the 

Deaf Commission of Persons who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing serves all ages, Nevada Hands & Voices 

is a family-based, non-profit organization which supports, encourages, and educates families of Deaf and 

Hard of Hearing (DHH) children ages birth-22 years old, so that they can be empowered to make choices 

that will enable their children to achieve their full potential. Contributing to this event will help allow the 

next generation of self-advocates be able to learn first-hand how to make a difference in the world. 

By participating, you will align yourself with an important cause that affects many in our community and 

you will increase your visibility and exposure in our community. Donations will be recognized in flyers 

and on tshirts. Our goals is to send ____ families to Carson City to be able to “have their voices be 

heard”  and your generous contribution will help us meet this goal. One of our organizing members will 

follow up with you shortly with the in-kind donations needed. Thank you in advance for your 

consideration in becoming part of the effort.  

Beth Jones 

Executive Director 

Nevada Hands & Voices 
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In Kind donations Requested: 

Round-trip bus accommodations from Las Vegas to Carson City 

Hotel accommodations for one night in Carson City 

T-Shirts for participants 

Breakfast with Legislators and staff 

 

Monetary donations 

Can be made at  

www.nvhandsandvoices.org/supportus (let me check on link to keep Deaf donations separate) 

OR by sending a check to  

Nevada Hands & Voices 

PO Box 15306 

Las Vegas, NV 89114 

*Please make checks payable to “Nevada Hands & Voices” and write “Deaf Day” in memo DRAFT

http://www.nvhandsandvoices.org/supportus



